
Letter: LTVA takes a turn at
Bread & Broth
To the community,

The mission of Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority is to market the
South Shore of Lake Tahoe as a world-class, year-round resort
destination. Their main focus is the well-being and economic
development of the South Shore community. In addition to this
major goal, the folks at LTVA also wanted to have an impact on
the lives of those in the community who are in need of an act
of kindness. So on Sept. 28, LTVA hosted an Adopt A Day of
Nourishment at St. Theresa Church Grace Hall.

“We appreciate the opportunity to serve in our community and
to be a part of something that matters,” wrote Mike Frye.

He and his fellow LTVA team members Ann Sutterfield, Georgette
Hartley, Sue Baron and Joanne Lilly showed up at their Bread &
Broth AAD sponsorship dinner ready to jump in and serve their
community. This energetic group worked alongside the Bread &
Broth volunteers for the three hours needed for the dinner’s
setup, serving and cleanup. Hartley even stayed and mopped the
kitchen floor.

Thank you to the Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority for providing
all of the funds needed to provide the 128 meals served and
the caring members of their sponsor crew. They were a fun
group and their smiles and kindness helped make each of our
dinner guest’s day a little better. B&B commends LTVA for the
great job they are doing to help the Lake Tahoe South Shore
Community and their concern for those in need.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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